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Mr. Michael Bula, Chev. ONM, FANZCN,
“Princes Hill Gallery”,

213 Canning Street,

Carlton. Viec. 3053.

Dear Michael,

Re:  Translation of the Position Paper presented to the Hague
Conference on Private International Law Special Commission on
behalf of the College

Both personally and on behalf of the Board of Governors of the College, let
me thank you once again for your outstanding work in translating my Position
Paper which I presented to HCCH Special Commission on 9 February 2009 at
The Hague.

Thank you also for your generosity in waiving your translation fee.

As discussed, several of the Delegates to the Special Commission took the
trouble to comment to me on the high quality of the translation and asked me
to pass on their compliments to you.

With Warmest Personal Regards,

Professor Peter Zablud, RFD, FANZCN
Chairman of the Board of Governors
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